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Welcome to Kindergarten! My name is Mrs. Miller and I am thrilled to be your teacher!   Mrs. Sylvia Bell will be our Paraprofessional this year! It is going to be a fun year full of lots of learning and new adventures.  I cannot wait to get to know you! Teaching is one of my passions!
This year we will be very busy learning about letters, sounds, reading writing, exploring, counting, adding, subtracting, science experiments, and so much more!
I believe that each child brings their own uniqueness, talents, and personalities to our class.
I look forward to getting to know you and your child. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you ever have any concerns or questions throughout the year.  We must work together to ensure the success of our students!
Working together works!
Again Welcome!
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